
John M. Burgett 
202.719.4239 
jburgett@wileyrein.com 

October 15, 2019 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: Request for Dismissal of FCC Form 314 
KQTV(TV), St. Joseph, Missouri (Facility ID #20427) 
FCC File No. BALCDT-20190404AAA 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of St. Joseph TV License Company, LLC, the licensee and proposed assignor of 
KQTV(TV), St. Joseph, Missouri, this is to request that the Commission dismiss the above­ 
referenced pending FCC Form 314 application seeking Commission consent to the assignment 
of the station's license from St. Joseph TV License Company, LLC to News-Press TV, LLC. The 
transaction specified in the application is no longer being pursued. 

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 

Best regards, 
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